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MPS Spring Institute on DSM-V

Sponsored by:

Synopsis: The American Psychiatric Association's Diagnostic and Statistical Manual 
of Mental Disorders (5th Edition; DSM-V) is slated to be published in May 2013. 
This workshop will provide an overview of changes from DSM-IV to DSM-V, with 
particular emphasis on how DSM-V is (and is not) connected with empirical research 
in personality and individual differences. Working to enhance the connection 
between Psychiatry and individual differences research is critically important in 
ensuring an empirical basis for psychiatric nosology. The workshop will also focus on 
challenging practical issues that arise when classification systems such as the DSM 
are not in sync with data. For example, when a thorough assessment is completed, 
many if not most patients meet criteria for more than one specific DSM-defined 
disorder. Conceptualizing these presentations in terms of "multi-morbidity" is 
unlikely to prove helpful or illuminating. Rather, new ways of conceptualizing 
psychopathology are needed that better map the complex presentations typically 
encountered in clinical practice.

Date: Friday, June 7, 2013
Time: 8:30am to 4:30pm

Location: Delta Winnipeg

REGISTER EARLY AND SAVE!
Visit www.MPS.ca for the complete brochure and to register for this exciting workshop!

Register on or before May 6, 2013 and save on the June 7, 2013 
MPS Spring Institute titled Developments in Mental Disorder 
Diagnosis: DSM-IV, DSM-V, and the Road Ahead featuring Dr. 
Robert Krueger. Dr. Krueger is a Hathaway Distinguished 
Professor in the Department of Psychology at the University of 
Minnesota, the Editor of the Journal of Personality Disorders, 
and is a member of the DSM-V Personality and Personality 
Disorder Working Group.


